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1. Overall Description: 

TSG-T Working Group 2 has responsibility in 3GPP for the development of MMS specifications.  During its 
report to the recent TSG-T #14 meeting in Kyoto, Japan, T Working Group 2 made TSG-T aware that there has 
been some long discussions about the implementation of MMS via the WAP forum specifications. 
 
TSG-T believes that it is in the best interests of the industry to have as close co-operative working as possible 
between 3GPP and the WAP Forum. 
 
TSG-T would therefore like to invite the WAP Forum MMS group to make a presentation to 3GPP, including 
information about the WAP Forum’s implementation and it would be preferable if the WAP forum could also 
make available the current specifications for review by 3GPP.   
 
Although the detailed work is developed in TSG-T working group 2, this working group is very busy with 
development of Release 5 specifications and TSG-T therefore believes that such a presentation would be best 
given at the next TSG-T meeting in March 2002. 
 
TSG-T looks forward to closer co-operation with the WAP Forum. 
 
 
2. Actions: 

To the WAP Forum 

ACTION:   
 
TSG-T invites the WAP Forum to make a presentation on the status and current content of the WAP 
Forum MMS specifications to the next TSG-T meeting in Korea 
 

3. Date of Next TSG-T Meeting: 

 

TSG-T#15 6-8 March 2002,   Jeju Island, Korea 

 


